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             Marine Advisory Committee                       
   70 Main Street  
   P.O. Box 5158 
       Edgartown, MA 02539 

 

 

    

March 10, 2021 

 

Board of Selectmen 

Town of Edgartown 

POB 5158 

Edgartown, MA 02539 

 

 

Dear Mr. Smadbeck, Ms. Serpa, Mr Donaroma, 

 

In view of Feedback received the Marine Advisory Committee would like to make the following 

revised recommendations for Cape Pogue Pond for the summer of 2021: 

 

1. Mark entrance channel at the gut with no wake buoys at both ends of the channel 

 

2. The Harbormaster and Shellfish Constable will make recommendations on the areas that they 

recommend no anchoring.  

 

3. Station a member of Harbormaster Dept / Police / Shellfish in the pond during weekends and 

holidays during the summer for educational / enforcement issues.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Bruce McIntosh, Chair 

Skip Tomassian 

Ed Handy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Edgartown Planning Board 

     Edgartown Shellfish Committee 

     The Trustees of Reservations 






